GOVERNMENT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA

Telegrams: "NATWELF, PERTH"
TELEPHONE: 23 4401

In replying please quote

DEPARTMENT OF NATIVE WELFARE,
176 WELLINGTON STREET.

DNW 48/28.

FWGA:BMT

ALL CORRESPONDENCE

MUST BE ADDRESSED TO

"THE COMMISSIONER OF NATIVE WELFARE"

BOX R 1268, G.P.O., PERTH, 2nd August, 1960.

Dr. Kirk, Zoology Department, University of W.A., NEDLANDS.

Dear Dr. Kirk,

I have written to our District Welfare Officer, Mr. J.S. Beharell, at Kalgoorlie regarding your visit and have asked him to advise you direct if he has any immediate suggestions regarding your visit.to Cundeelee.

His office at Kalgoorlie is behind the Post Office at the rear of the Police & Forrestry Offices. His mail can go by exchange - Department of Native Welfare, Kalgoorlie.

Mr. Beharell will advise Mr. Don Hardwick our Assistant District Welfare Officer at Leonora of your visit.

I have asked them to give you every assistance, short of financial assistance.

Yours sincerely,

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER OF NATIVE WELFARE.